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Donations Needed!

Help raise funds to support the
UVCA Public Relations Committee’s work,

including group membership in the
Foundation for Chiropractic Progress.

Please contribute an item (or 2) for the auction!

Ideas:
•	 Season tickets to a sports arena or performing 

arts center
•	 Chiropractic or office equipment in NEW 

condition
•	 Artwork
•	 Memorabilia
•	 Themed gift baskets
•	 Gift certificates for spa services or a popular 

restaurant
•	 Jewelry
•	 A few nights at a vacation property you have 

access to
•	 A service you can offer?

This is a great way for:
•	 SUPPLIERS to increase their visibility and for
•	 DCs, CAs and others to help out in an easy, 

fun way!
•	 Auction will take place May 13-15 at the Omni 

Homestead Resort, in conjunction with the 
Spring Convention. Bidding closes and winners 
named May 15.

•	 Contributors do not have to be present.
•	 Remote bidding is available.

2022 Auction Donations Needed!

Contributor Name:_____________________________________

____________________________________________________

Company or Practice Name:_____________________________

____________________________________________________

Email Address:________________________________________

Office Phone:__________________ Cell:___________________

Item Description:______________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

Estimated Value: $___________

Please Check:  ____ Will bring item to Spring 2022 Convention 	
	            OR
	            ____ Will ship in advance for delivery by May 7 	
	            to UVCA, 504 Stagecoach Rd, Afton, VA 22920

FAX TO 540-932-3101 OR EMAIL TO DRTOTZKEDC@GMAIL.
COM.

Questions?  Contact Dr. Alli Totzke, drtotzkedc@gmail.com, or 
Ms. Julie Connolly, UVCA, jconnolly@virginiachiropractic.org, 
phone 540-932-3100.  Donations are not tax deductible as a 
charitable contribution.
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